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To whom it may concern :

A new library at Scots College sounds as though 1t should be a non-issue. However, a huge
expensive building that will inevitably house more rooms than just a library and lead to
increasing numbers of students (when there already is an excess of enrolments) should not
be permitted until Scots College addresses the very serious issue of traffic regulation and

safety.

If there 1s to be approval for this, it must be tied to traffic safety for their students and
anyone else in the vicinity. We dread what it will take for this very serious issue to be
addressed by Scots College.

Yours sincerely,

Jennifer C eilon





